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Mast Power Outage SDI - 25/10/22
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Dear Customers

There has been a power outage at the SDI mast affecting broadband connection in the
surrounding areas. We have sent out our engineers to find the cause of the issue and get
the network back up and running as soon as possible.

We apologise for any inconvenience this may have caused.
Kind Regards

Gigabair Support
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